C8 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL - June 22, 2021 CW (Closed) - Report No. 33, Item 3

From: Rosetta Ciarlandin

To: <u>Clerks@vauqhan.ca; Council@vauqhan.ca; qina.ciampia@vauqhan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate</u>

Subject: [External] Jane Teston Holdings/Giotto Crescent community

Date: June-07-21 7:55:03 PM

We have received recent communication that Jane teston holdings is continuing with their application for a 12 story structure right behind where we live.

We are opposed to this. This is a quiet neighborhood. We have lived here 19 years. Your approval to this will take away our peaceful community environment. This development will have a negative impact on the value of our homes.

We realize the land is prime real estate and we were told that in the future more houses would be built hence the name Giotto CRESCENT. Obviously some thought was given to this area to name our street a crescent. Any type of single family housing is something that the community would approve. Definitely not a high rise. As a supporter and tax payer your first obligation is to your existing community members. Our concerns should and must come first. For these reasons we apposed the 12 story building in our backyards.

Regards Rosetta Ciarlandini Giotto crescent